
Notice of Mailing List for Future Concessions 

 

The New York City Department of Records and Information Services (DORIS) is seeking individuals and 

businesses interested in being contacted for future requests for bids or proposals for DORIS concessions. 

Past DORIS concessions have involved the scanning, digitization and internet publication of historical 

records and photographs. Interested entities should send the business name; contact person’s name; full 

mailing address; telephone number; and email address to: 

By Email to:  concessions@records.nyc.gov 

By Postal Mail to: New York City Department of Records and Information Services   

   Concession Manager        

   31 Chambers Street, Room 304       

   New York, NY 10007 

Please direct any questions you may have to DORIS by email at concessions@records.nyc.gov. 

 

 

mailto:concessions@records.nyc.gov
mailto:concessions@records.nyc.gov

